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HM Customs Tobacco Seizure 

On Tuesday the 20th of February 2018, a member of the public informed HM Customs of 
a vehicle seen at the International Commercial Centre (ICC) with large amounts of 
cigarettes inside. Customs Enforcement sent a patrol crew to the area in question, and 
identified and searched two Spanish registered vehicles parked at the public parking. 

A total of 649 cartons of various brands of cigarettes were found and seized from these 
vehicles. No arrests were made and investigations are continuing. 

HM Customs Gibraltar would like to thank the general public and encourages reports on 
any activity of this nature to be reported to 20046731 immediately. 
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